
Stevens Gold Announces Proposed Name
Change to "Nine Mile Metals Ltd."
Vancouver, British Columbia--(Newsfile Corp. - January 18, 2022) - STEVENS GOLD NEVADA INC.
(CSE: SG) (the "Company") announces that it will change its name to "Nine Mile Metals Ltd." The
change of name is subject to the acceptance of the Canadian Securities Exchange ("CSE"). At the
same time, the Company will change its trading symbol to "NINE".

The Company is changing its name to reflect its new focus on its two proposed mining projects in New
Brunswick, Canada, one of which is known as "Nine Mile Brook". The other is known as "Canoe Landing
Lake West". The acquisitions, described in the Company's press release dated November 29, 2021,
are scheduled to be completed on or about Friday, January 21, 2022. The Company expects to start
trading as "Nine Mile Metals Ltd." under its new symbol "NINE" at market open on Monday, January 24th.

About the Company

The Company is a mineral exploration company. Its primary business objective is to explore mineral
properties.

ON BEHALF OF STEVENS GOLD NEVADA INC.

"Charles MaLette"
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E: info@stevensgold.com

Forward-Looking Information:

This press release may include forward-looking information within the meaning of Canadian securities legislation, concerning the business of the
Company. Forward-looking information is based on certain key expectations and assumptions made by the management of the Company. In some
cases, you can identify forward-looking statements by the use of words such as "will," "may," "would," "expect," "intend," "plan," "seek,"
"anticipate," "believe," "estimate," "predict," "potential," "continue," "likely," "could" and variations of these terms and similar expressions, or the
negative of these terms or similar expressions. Forward-looking statements in this press release include that the Company will (a) change its name
and symbol as described and (b) complete the acquisition of the two mining projects as and when described. Although the Company believes that
the expectations and assumptions on which such forward-looking information is based are reasonable, undue reliance should not be placed on the
forward-looking information because the Company can give no assurance that they will prove to be correct.

The Canadian Securities Exchange (CSE) has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or the accuracy of
the contents of this release.

To view the source version of this press release, please visit
https://www.newsfilecorp.com/release/110694
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